Dear Valued Customer:

We would like to announce that effective immediately, the Paraco Gas Corporation, Broadalbin, NY propane
operations have been sold to AmeriGas Propane.

We are confident the transition will be a smooth one and would like to thank you for your patronage. It has been a
privilege to be your propane supplier.

Thank you in advance for welcoming AmeriGas as your new propane supplier.

Sincerely,

Joseph Armentano
President & CEO

America’s Propane Company

RELIABLE, SAFE, RESPONSIVE

To Qur New Customer:

On behalf of the entire company, I would like to offer you our most sincere welcome to the AmeriGas family.
You have our commitment to provide you reliable, safe and responsive propane service.

Rest assured that there will be no disruption to your propane service during this transition.
In fact there will be minimal changes. We will continue to operate from the former Paraco Gas Broadalbin facility:

AmeriGas
348 State Highway 29 » Broadalbin, NY 12025
(518) 883-3665
(Please note - this phone number also serves as your after-hours emergency phone number.)

Your business is very important to AmeriGas. Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions regarding
this change. We are proud of our reputation for providing outstanding customer service and look forward to a long
relationship as your propane supplier.

Sincerely,

Iz

Greg Nielsen
Market Manager
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